LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Ludham Primary School Ofsted report
The Parish Council would like to congratulate the Governing Body, the Head teacher, the staff and pupils of the Primary School who had an Ofsted inspection in early December, and who received a ‘good’ report in all areas.  These areas covered achievement of pupils, quality of teaching, behaviour and safety of pupils, and leadership and management.   This is a considerable achievement for the school.
Council tax (Parish Council portion)
The Parish Council has, for the third year running, kept their portion of the Council Tax the same for the financial year 2014/ 2015
Parish Council meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards on Bakers Arms Green and Johnson’s Street before the meeting. During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and you are most welcome to attend.

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be on Tuesday 4th February 2014
Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

